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Termination of Advisor Agreements 
 
Stemcell United Limited (ASX: SCU) (“SCU” or the “Company” or the “Group”), advises that the following 
advisor agreements have been terminated effective 15 June 2023: 

• Mr Theng Dar Teng (refer to announcement dated 2 July 2019); 
• Mr Kevin Yee Chang (refer to announcement dated 15 April 2020); 
• Mr Alan Dronkers (refer to announcement dated 6 May 2020); and 
• Mr David Plattner (refer to announcement dates 15 February 2021). 
 

The Company confirms that the termination of the agreements with each of Messrs Theng Dar Teng, Kevin 
Yee Chang, Alan Dronkers and David Plattner does not have any material financial implications for or any 
material changes to the commercial activities of SCU.  
 
 

- END - 
 

Authorised for lodgement by the Board of the Company 
 
For further information, please visit the SCU website at www.scu.com.sg or contact: 
 
Mr Matthew Leonard 
Stemcell United Limited 
Executive Director   
E: matthew@goldenventurecapital.com 
 

 


